Appledore Gardens

Lindfield tel: 01444 414001
Haywards Heath email office@cathall.org
West Sussex website www.oathall.org
RHI6 2AQ

Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons)

[4™ September 2020

Dear Parent

In light of the recent changes to the COVID-19 rules, please be aware that the Oathall PTA
meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 23rd September has been cancelled.

Hopefully, restrictions will have been relaxed to allow the next meeting (4th,November) to be
held as planned.

With kind regards
Helen Parry

PA to the Headteacher
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